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FEB 251986

Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Joe Williams, Jr.

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

Gentlemen:

This refers to the meeting held in the Region III office on February 14, 1986,
between Messrs. M. Phillips and T. Ploski of my staff and Messrs. R. Varley,
S. Cope, and J. Lietzow of your staff, to discuss the status of current
activities and potential changes affecting the emergency preparedness program at
the Davis-Besse Station.

The enclosed report identifies areas discussed during the meeting.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC3

i Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

o g g g 1 signed by II.D. D afer"!

W. D. Shafer, Chief,
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

Enclosure: Meeting Report
No. 50-346/86008(DRSS)
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cc w/ enclosure:
L. Storz, Plant Manager
DCS/RSB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Robert H. Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
D. Matthews, EPB, OIE
W. Weaver, FEMA, RV /
R. Lickus, RIII 7 e
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